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Awards and Member At Large Reports 

Included in this report: 
• SPMS Member at Large Report 

• SPMS Awards Chair report 

 

Member At Large 
Attended 2 meets.  

• Southwest Zone Championships, Mission Viejo August 12-14.  

• Rose Bowl meet, Pasadena, July 30.  

Good feedback from participants. Seemed like everyone had a good experience and enjoyed both 

meets. Lots of records set at the Zone meet, which also drew attendees from as far away as Florida. 

There do not appear to be many LCM meets, so we are fortunate to have clubs that can host us. 

 

Awards 

SPMS Awards: 
CLUB SWIMMERS OF THE MONTH 

No swimmers have been nominated for this award since March. Reminder to all coaches that this is a 

good way to publicly recognize your team members for their achievements, dedication, fantastic 

attitude – any reason you want to celebrate them. 

Any SPMS coach can nominate their SPMS members. The nomination form is located on 

SPMasterSwim.org under the awards tab or here. 

USMS Awards: 
USMS award nominations were due July 1, and I submitted several. We will learn who was selected for 

each award at the Annual Meeting. 

 

Respectively submitted by Becky Cleavenger, Member at Large and Awards Chair 

https://www.spmasterswim.org/club-swimmer-of-the-month-award-nomination/

